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Dear NSHA Families and Faculty,

As New York State continues to release guidelines for school reopening, we are developing
NSHA's plan and are committed to complying with mandates from the state and the
Department of Health. Our full re-opening plan will be shared in early August.

As you read what follows below and communications that will be sent over the next few
weeks, please note that a safe and successful re-opening of our campuses is dependent
on full cooperation from our parent body; we expect our parents to partner with us in our
efforts as we navigate through our reopening and the 2020-2021 academic year.

Travel Advisory and Mandatory Quarantine

New York has issued a mandatory quarantine following visits to certain states with
significant community spread of Covid-19. Click here to view the list of states that meet
the criteria for required quarantine. Please continue to check this list for updates as it can
change.

If you have traveled internationally or from within one of the states that are subject to the
travel advisory, you must quarantine when you enter New York for 14 days from the last
travel within such designated state, provided that on the date you returned to New York
such state was subject to the travel advisory requiring quarantine.

In light of the above, no student who has traveled internationally or from within one of the
designated states that are subject to the travel advisory will be permitted to enter school
during the required quarantine period. Please ensure you keep this policy in mind as you
make travel arrangements for your family during the last few weeks of summer as well as
throughout the school year while the quarantine orders remain in effect. School start dates
vary across divisions- please ensure you are aware of the date on which each of your
children start school and plan accordingly.

Parents who have a child that is subject to quarantine, due to travel or for any other
reason, as of the first day of school must contact a member of the Administration. Failure
to do so places all our students and faculty at risk and may result in your child not being
permitted to continue at NSHA.

Parents or family members of students who have traveled internationally or to states on
the advisory list for business or personal activities should contact the Administration for
guidance.

Flu Vaccine Requirement for all Students and Faculty

Please note that based on recommendations from our medical consultant, NSHA will be
requiring all faculty and students in grades Toddler-Twelve to receive the Flu vaccine this
year and to submit submit a record of inoculation to the school no later than November
30, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact any member of the Administration.

Yours,


https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory
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